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INFORMATION CIRCULAR No. 4508

Subject:  World Health Assembly ­ WHO

International Labour Conference  ­ ILO

1. The fifty­second session of the World Health Assembly and the
eighty­seventh session of the International Labour Conference will be held at
the Palais des Nations from 17 to 25 May and 1 to 17 June 1999, respectively.

2. Heads of State, high­ranking officials and many delegates will be
attending these events at the United Nations Office at Geneva.  For obvious
security reasons, vehicular and pedestrian access to and movement within the
Palais may be restricted.  The necessary steps should therefore be taken to
avoid any inconvenience during these meetings by strictly complying with the
instructions of the Security and Safety Section.

3. Some parts of the Palais will be designated as “High Security Areas”
during these meetings.  Everyone is requested to observe the traffic signs and
follow the instructions given by officers of the Security and Safety Section. 
In this connection, the attention of all staff members is drawn to information
circular IC/Geneva/4261 dated 11 November 1996 concerning “Access to the
Palais des Nations”.
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4. Some car parks will be reserved for the above conferences, as follows:

­ from 14 to 25 May: P­3 (lower)

­ from 17 to 25 May: All of P­3 and P­5 (lower)

­ from 26 to 31 May: One section of P­5 (lower) (door 13 side)

­ from 1 to 17 June: All of P­3 and P­5 (lower)

5. The Pregny gate will remain open 24 hours every day.

The railway gate will be open between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. on working days
only, depending on events outside.

The Place des Nations gate will be closed throughout the conference
period, but the pedestrian entrance will be open between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m.,
depending on events outside.

Maryan Baquerot
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